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September 5, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

This coming spring, a group from Living Truth Church will be traveling to the Dominican Republic with a
mission organization called Casas por Cristo. Our team is taking this trip in hopes of serving needy
communities and developing personal and social character. To raise money for our trip, we will be
hosting a dinner and silent auction on November 18 at Living Truth Church (formerly the Farmer’s Opry).
All proceeds from the fundraiser will go directly to the mission trip to cover building materials and travel
expenses,

We are asking local businesses to consider being involved in this event by donating goods or services to
be auctioned off during the show. In return for any donations, your business will be advertised at the
event, which is expected to have 150-200 people in attendance. We can also provide a receipt for your
tax deductible donation upon request.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the event coordinator Kenna McDaniel at
kenna.dpt@gmail.com.

Thank you for your support,

Norman Sullivan

Seniar Pastor
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